
 

 

 

 

Meeting Postponed! 

The Local Development Council meeting is rescheduled for 

Wednesday, December 2, 2020. 

 

 

Due to circumstances beyond our control, we have deemed it 

necessary to postpone tonight’s PGCLDC meeting.  We are 

aware of the required response to the MYSP and have reached 

out to both the Office of the County Executive and the County 

Council to express our need to delay the response.  The 

meeting will be rescheduled for Wednesday, December 2nd, 

2020 at 7:00 p.m. and will be held virtually. The modified 

agenda and minutes to the October meeting will be posted as 

quickly as possible.  Thank you in advance for your 

understanding and cooperation. If you have any questions, 

please email us at pgcldc@co.pg.md.us.  Again, thank you and 

stay safe. 
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